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11 APRIL 2023

Samantha Corcoran

Dear Samantha,

Thank you for your correspondence and the question about term limits

for current sitting officers.

As highlighted in your query the relevant section of the constitution is:
Article 7.4.2. No individual shall serve for more than two terms in any
one or any combination of Full-Time positions

Nowhere in the constitution is there an exception for currently sitting
officers to have an extension, or their previous terms removed for the
purpose of term limits.

In the absence of any documented intention to have an exception for the

current officers, I have no basis to allow a currently sitting officer to run
for a third term in 2024.

Sincerely,

GrahamHayes


